
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'bcoble@nexsenpruet.com'bcoble@nexsenpruet.com

Date: 3/16/2017 12:43:36 PM
Subject: Google Event Details

Good afternoon,
 
It is my understanding that Google is unveiling a “Rolling Study Hall” program in Berkeley County, but we are just 
lacking details on the unveiling event itself. The Lieutenant Governor is drafting a letter, congratulating and thanking 
Google for their investment in South Carolina schools and schoolchildren, but I am wondering to whom the letter 
should be sent. If you could send me details on the unveiling event and some more information about the program 
that would be helpful as we move forward in this process.
 
Thank you for your help.
 
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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